
Poppies 

 

 
 

Poppies are on sale in school 

until next Friday 10th 

November.   

 

School Photographs 

The photographer will be in 

school on Monday morning  

6th November 2017 taking 

individual photos. Siblings will be 

taken together and individually.   

 

 

If you would like older or younger 

siblings who are not at school 

included please be in the hall for 

8.30am.  

  

3rd November 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Parents Assemblies 

Year 3 - 10th November 

Year 2 – 17th November 

Year 1 – 24th November  

Everyone is welcome to come along 9.05am 
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